2023 Secretary Report

2023 followed previous years with our new virtual meetings, including the 2022 RSO AGM.
RSO held 7 regular meetings consisting of the Board, RSO and Club reps, gathering to discuss
all things rally related.

All minutes for the meetings can be found on the RSO website and are generally available
within 10 days of the meeting (marked as unapproved).

We also conducted a budget meeting early in the year as well as the 2022 AGM in April.

Although it wasn’t greatly attended, the 2022 AGM - held virtually - was attended by the majority
of Club reps and elections were conducted.

Brandon Pace will do another term as VP Performance, Martin Loveridge as President, and
David Maynard as Treasurer. Roger Sanderson was voted into the Trustee position.

As usual, the majority of my time spent in the Secretary role involved prepping for the meetings
& AGM; ensuring the minutes are produced, circulated and posted to the RSO website.

In addition to this, | have been keeping the OPRC and RSO websites up to date where | can,
along with promoting the OPRC on social media. New for 2024 (end of 2023) is the OPRC
Instagram account that already has some good traction. Also working with the growth committee
in 2023 we were able to secure the driver fund sponsorship for the 2023 and 2024 seasons.

Looking forward to seeing what can be achieved this year
See you folks out there

Kelly Mathew

RSO Secretary



